
COVID-19 PANDEMIC Update re: Staff Masking – April 9, 2020 
 
In accordance with direction from Ontario’s Chief Medical Officer of Health, effective 
immediately all employees and essential visitors will wear face masks at all times when at 
Palisade Gardens and James Club. 
 
During breaks, staff may remove their masks but are required to remain two meters away from 
other staff to prevent staff to staff transmission of COVID-19. 
 
Please note that essential visitors will be provided with a mask if they don’t already have one. 
 


